
 

Summer 2024 A-Level Results Day 
Thursday 15 August 2024 
 

 

On Results Day, log in to Cedar from 8am to view your results on the ‘results’ tab.  Locate the green menu 
on the left side of the screen, click on the A+ Exams and Results link, and select Exam Results.  
 

 
 
Your subject results will be reported as an overall grade.  Information regarding the marks achieved and 
grade boundaries will also be available once published by the exam boards.  
 
Results slips will be posted to your home address in the days following Results Day and will provide 
confirmation of what you have viewed on Cedar. The Cedar results page can also be printed, if needed. 
 
After checking your results, please log on to your UCAS Hub as soon as possible to check your university 
place.  
 
If you achieve what you’re hoping for, congratulations and well done!  
 
Results Day Queries: Having received your results, you may wish to speak in person to a member of staff 
from our Careers team or a senior member of staff. Do come into college to obtain any further guidance you 
may need. Please ensure you wear your lanyard, complete with student card. 
 
Post Results Services: If you have concerns about any of your grades (and we hope this will not be the case), 
it is vital that you speak to Exams staff as soon as you can; there are strict deadlines for post results services, 
including access to scripts and reviews of marking. Full details of the services that will be available can be 
found on the Exams section of the College website, found here.  
 
All applications for post results queries are administered through the Exams Office (M24) which will be open 
as follows:  
 

 Exams Office Opening Hours  

Thursday 15 August 2024 Results Day 8am - 4pm 

Friday 16 August 2024 9am – 3pm 

 

Monday 19 August 2024 Office closed 

Tuesday 20 August 2024 9am – 3pm 

Wednesday 21 August 2024 9am – 3pm 

Thursday 22 August 2024 
12 noon deadline for Priority Reviews of Marking 

9am – 3pm 

Friday 23 August 2024 Office closed 

 

Tuesday 27 August 2024 College re-opens 

https://www.greenhead.ac.uk/college-info/exams-information


 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Destinations: For all A2 leavers, please let us know what you are doing after college by 
emailing: careers@greenhead.ac.uk.  Please include your name, student number & details of your 
course/job title as well as your employer/university/college. If you are taking a year out, do also let us know 
your immediate and future plans. Should you need any help or advice from careers staff, also use this email 
to get in touch. Thank you. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Certificates: A Level certificates will arrive in college by the end of November 2024. We will be in touch to 
let students know how these will be distributed, once received. Please keep the Exams Office informed of 
any home address changes using the email address below. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
If you or need any further guidance or have any queries, please email exams@greenhead.ac.uk  
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
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